
Iron Co. Outdoor Rec: public input 
Oct 14, 2015 
 

 

The Town Board of Sherman would like your input while completing an Iron County community outdoor recreation 
questionnaire. A copy has been posted on the bulletin board in the Town Hall. Please feel free to add notes to 
that copy or add notes to the attached envelope. You may also email the clerk with input for the following 
questions at ctn06500@centurytel.net.  Iron county would like this information by 10/23/15. 

Please list any future outdoor recreational improvements that your community would like to make from January 
2016- December 2020. 

What are the top three recreational issues facing Iron County? 

How should the county recreation issues identified above  be satisfied? 

What are the top three recreational issues facing your community? 

How should the local recreation issues identified above be satisfied? 

Thank you, 

Amy Slone 

Sherman Clerk 
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